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We would like to express our deepest condolences for the victims of the earthquake and tsunami that struck 

the northeast part of Japan. We sincerely hope the earliest possible recovery of that area. 

 

We also would like to express our sincere gratitude for the many heartwarming messages we have received from 

all over the world. 

 

 

 The impacts of the earthquake on our operations as of March 16, 2011 are as follows: 

＊ No casualties from our employees. 

＊ No damages on our production facilities, offices and other buildings 

＊ All plants are operated normally. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

［Contact］ 

Lithium Energy Japan Business Management Department General Affairs            TEL 075-312-0401 
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